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Dear Parent/Carers, 
  

           Your child will be attending swimming lessons at Brookvale Swimming Baths on the following dates: 
 

          Thursday 14th December   
          Thursday 4th January  
          Thursday 11th January  
          Thursday 18th January  
          Thursday 25th January   
          Thursday 1st February  
 
 
           The children will be leaving school at 10:30am and will be back intime for lunch.  

 
The children will be spending an hour in the pool so the cost will be £3.00 per pupil per week. This can be 
paid per session or in full and can be paid on the school gateway app (under the payment tab). The school 
will be subsidising these swimming lessons. If your child has swimming lessons, it may help to save their 
lives one day.  
 
The girls will need to bring a swimming costume and a towel and the boys a pair of swimming trunks/ 
shorts and a towel. 
 
Please sign and return the Education Consent Form attached to this letter to allow your child to attend 
swimming lessons for five weeks.    
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss H Melarangi 
Headteacher 

 

             

 

 


